
From: Kate Laybourne 
Sent: 04 May 2015 13:34 
To: Nettleton, David/Licensing Department 
Subject: Re opening of Brazilia Night club 

Dear Mr Nettleton/Licensing, 

I am writing to you about my concerns around the proposed reopening ofBrazilia 
night club. 

I have previously written to you about the night time noise, behaviour and damage to 
property and cars in St Andrew street North where I live and you were kind enough to 
look into the matter for us. 

Since the closure of Brazilia and the other night club on station hill we have had 
peaceful nights and no damage to our cars. I have to say that the opening of the night 
club again is very distressing news. 

With the proposed new build going on in the Tayfen/station hill area I had hoped that 
this end of town would be improved. 

If you are not the correct person to express my concern to can you inform me who 
that person might be. 

I do realise that there may be a need for entertainment but I think it would be better 
placed out of town or near to the town centre where it can supervised and monitored. 

Before the closure of the night club my car and that of others in St Andrew street 
north were regularly damaged every week from Thursday to Monday in the hours 
between midnight and three in the morning as people made there way down the street 
and back after closing time. There is limited resource to monitor this disturbance and 
no CCTV. 

I really think that this should be taken into consideration if the club is to re-open. 

Regards, 

Kate Laybourne 
Phoenix House, 24A St Andrews Street North, IP33 1 TH. 
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